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This bill obviously takes away the rights of property owners to decide who is on their 

property. This could pose safety risks to their cgildren, family, pets, and belongings. 

Why should we be penalized for telling someone to leave our property? This is 

absolutely insane. It would also make the job of law enforcement officers so much 

more complex, and possibly more dangerous. Please vote no on this bizarre bill.  


